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Comments: | oppose the proposed Crazy Mountain land swap. The incredibly rich habitat of the low lying
riparian lands, which the public would lose access to, are one of the most delicate ecosystems in the Greater
Yellowstone Ecosystem. If it is privately owned it would not be protected, and lost forever.

If the land swap was to happen it would hurt public access to Sweet Grass Creek, abandon the public claim to
Sweet Grass Trail #122 and forever relinquish the Sweet Grass canyon access point in the Crazy Mountains.
This treasure would be sold to the wealthy without any meaningful public input. Public lands should stay public:
Wild lands, especially fragile ecosystems, need everyone of us to protect them.



